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Comments: No!!  In my opinion this change in the rules that govern cabins in the wilderness should not be

approved.  These cabins should not have been allowed in the first place.  Wilderness is wilderness, as the

builders probably knew when they built, and all involved looked the other way.

 

PLEASE PRESERVE THIS WILDERNESS AREA BY KEEPING THE PRESENT RULES WHICH WILL

EVENTUALLY PHASE OUT CABINS!  


